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Chair Bowman and Members of the House Committee on Rules. 

 

I write to urge you strongly to advance and pass HB 3971. I believe that it is 

important that we divert as much material away from landfills as possible and reduce 

the release of methane gas, a major contributor to global warming. As a resident of 

Lane County I hold that the CleanLane project should be supported and that the 

large, out-of-state, for-profit company which dominates garbage haulage in our area 

should not have veto power over this important effort.  

 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

 

John O’Donoghue 

Eugene 

 

 


